
International Standard University (ISU) 

 

 
May 17, 2025 

Notice 
 
 

We are pleased to convey a message to the students, faculty 

members, staff, and other concerned to International Standard 

University regarding the commencement of the Canteen Service in 

the main building at 69 Mohakhali. The service will commence 

tomorrow, May 18, 2025, in a more organized manner. 

 
The Honorable Vice-Chancellor, Professor Dr. Abdul Awal Khan, is 

anticipated to inaugurate the session tomorrow at 10:30 AM. The 

students, faculty members, and staff are requested to participate in 

the session. 

 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Md. Faizullah Kawshik   
Registrar 


